
 
 

October 14, 2019 

 

The 2019 Pacific Air Forces Big Mahalo Bash event on Thursday, October 10th at Bellows AFS beach site 

was a success because of you!  Thank you so much for supporting the U.S. Airmen and their families  

with your prizes and donations.  They were really amazed by your support and generosity! 

Over 18 AFCAC members showed up to serve on the lunch line –a  local buffet lunch with local jawaiian 

music, fun and friendship were the agenda for the day.  Your generosity provided a kids “goodie bag” for 

all kids of all ages – even the teens were wowed when they got a Tiki’s Frisbee or a Guaranteed Rate 

beachball with Dave & Busters’ coupons! 

The AFCAC group couldn’t have shown the depth of our appreciation to the airmen and their families for 

their ongoing service to our country without your contributions.  You made them feel honored and 

special. Thank you for making it possible!   

Here are a few photos from the event for your enjoyment. 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of AFCAC and our Mahalo Bash  

Committee, thank you for making this event a success! 

 

 
Teddi Anderson, Chair 

AFCAC and Mahalo Bash 2019 


